
Year Two Home Learning 
 Autumn 2, Week 7, 16.12.22 

 
The Christmas Holidays are here!  
 
We hope that everyone has a restful 
break after such a busy term. 
 
So…. 
 
…the children have had a busy week which started with the snow!  

…the excitement continued with two amazing performances of Peter Pan on 
Wednesday. We are so proud of the children who have worked so hard learning 
songs, dances and lines. We would also like to say a massive THANK YOU to Emily 
who put so much time and effort into the show. It was INCREDIBLE.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

…it didn’t stop there! On Thursday we visited St Augustine’s Church and One Tree 
Hill. The children planned out the route the day before and got ready for the long 
walk. We had a fantastic time and came back to school to have lunch, hot chocolate 
and a PARTY! What a great day! 



…we ended our topic, ‘The Great Fire of London’, by making Tudor Houses. 
Unfortunately, a baker didn’t clean out their oven properly and a fire started. History 
was repeating itself! 
 

        

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy New Year!  
See you in 2023! 


